
Argay Terrace Neighborhood Association 

Tuesday, August 18, 2020 

 

General Meeting was called to order at 6:40 pm by Lillian Erwin via Zoom Meeting. 
 

Board members Present:  

• Lillian Erwin, President 

• Deanne Englund, Vice President 

• Katie Beymer, Events Chair 

• Bill Lindekugel, Treasurer 

• Jessy Jacobs, Safety & Livability 
 
 
 
 

Board members Absent: 

• N/A 
 
Guests: 

• Lynn Felton, Resident 

• Robert Bowles, Resident 

• Rick Okita, Resident 
 
 
 

 
Business: 
 

• Item 1 – Resignation of board member Dianne Anderson 

• Item 2 – Review of ATNA bylaws, Lillian Erwin 
Several items were addressed regarding meetings, potential changes and member 
positions. Since many of the members had not yet reviewed the Bylaws, additional review 
is tabled until the September meeting.  

• Item 3 – Treasurers Report, Bill Lindekugel 

• Item 4 – General Meeting  

• We need to have a Meeting in the fall, it will have to be via Zoom and it will be on October 
20, 2020. Bill and Jessy will work on how to put the information on our signs to inform the 
neighborhood. We will also use Nextdoor, Facebook and our website. Bill will check to see 
how many can be accommodated on the Zoom account. 

• Item 5 – Traffic 
We still have problems with speeding on Shaver and Fremont. Many on the board would 
like to see speed bumps on these streets. It was noticed there was some sort of traffic 
“counter” on 141st at near Failing. Jessy will check on that. 

• Item 6 – Events Update, Katie Beymer 
All events cancelled this year due to COVID-19 pandemic. 

• Item 7 – New Business 
Jessy inquired about an idea to hold a cleanup event for Argay residence to pick up trash 
around the neighborhood with the ATNA supplying trash bags and gloves. This may be a 
liability issue. Katie will check to see if this is feasible. 

• Item 8 – Good of the order, Lillian Erwin 
Support our local restaurants and businesses! 

 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:06 p.m. 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Deanne Englund, Vice President 


